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You’re invited to a socially distanced afternoon tea with the 
Vice-President of the PSA 

School Admin Manager, Chair of the Schools Departmental Committee and Vice President of the PSA, Wendy 

Hurry will be hosting an after-school meeting for all schools’ members in Tamworth. 

Come along, bring your colleagues and take this opportunity to meet with one of the senior delegates at the PSA 

that has firsthand knowledge of schools and the work you do.   

A representative from Sydney Mutual Bank will also attend to discuss discounts that PSA members receive.  

The meeting will adhere to all social distancing measures and be safe for all attendees. 

4pm Thursday 10 September 2020 

IBIS STYLES HOTEL 

“Oxley A Room” 

80-90 Ebsworth Street, Tamworth  

Afternoon tea provided 

Members who attend will also receive PSA Recognition Week goodies. 

RSVP now for this exciting event   

Email the PSA at SMears@psa.asn.au with Tamworth Meeting in the subject line to register your attendance for 

social distancing and catering purposes.  

This meeting is open to all SAS Staff, GAs, FAs and other school support staff. 

Membership forms will be available for those wishing to sign up on the day and all SAS Staff are 

encouraged to attend to hear more about this historic win and how it will affect you. 

Know anyone who hasn’t joined yet? 

You can support your delegates and the work of the PSA just by asking your colleagues to join.  

Ask them join HERE and bring them along to the meeting. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://sydneymutual.bank/
mailto:SMears@psa.asn.au
http://www.psa.asn.au/join

